
  

  

 

        Woodlawn Prep Van Route 

  

We will continue to offer van service to and from Woodlawn Prep for students 
living east of Columbia for the 2023-2024 school year at no additional charge.  
The van route will run Monday through Thursdays on scheduled school days, 
beginning August 8, 2023.  

The morning pick-up and afternoon drop-off location is behind Priority One Bank, 
located at 6276 US Hwy 98, Hattiesburg in the Bellevue/Oak Grove area.  

The school van driver is Mrs. Kandi Brown.  Contact Dr. Tubb at (601) 736-4122 to 
set up the WPS van route for your child.  You may also contact Mrs. Kandi directly 
at (503) 805-0649. 

Morning Pick-up Time: 6:55 a.m. – 7:05 a.m. 

Parents are expected to wait with their child until Mrs. Kandi arrives at 6:55 a.m. 
for pick-up.  She will leave promptly at 7:05 a.m. each morning.  Parents who are 
not able to arrive during the drop-off time window will be expected to bring their 
child to the school that day.   

 Afternoon Drop-off Time: 4:05 p.m. – 4:20 p.m. 

Parent are expected to arrive for pick-up no later than 4:20 p.m.  If parents are 
unable to arrive by that time, Mrs. Kandi will return with the student to the 
school.  The student (6th grade and younger) will be checked-in to the afterschool 
program, and parents will be expected to pick-up their child at the school before 
5:45 p.m.  An afterschool tuition charge for the day will be added to the parent’s 
billing account. 

 

 


